Thomas Piovesan

Subject: FW: Oakdale South Submission (SSD 6917)

From: Holly Palmer [mailto:Holly.Palmer@blacktown.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 18 December 2015 11:07 AM

To: Thomas Piovesan

Subject: Oakdale South Submission (SSD 6917)

Hi Thomas,
Judy has confirmed that no issues are raised with regard to the Oakdale South Industrial Estate proposal.
Kind Regards,

Holly Palmer
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